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19th October 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

The Gruffalo Trip – Lowry Theatre 
 
On Wednesday 13th December we are taking the Reception and Year 1 classes to The Lowry 
Theatre in Manchester to see ‘The Gruffalo’. 
 
We will be leaving school at 11.45am after an early lunch and will return back to school in time for 
the end of the school day at 3.15 pm. 
 
As always, a voluntary contribution is required for the visit to go ahead.  However, Friends of 
Excalibur have very kindly offered to subsidise this trip paying £16.47 and, therefore, we are asking 
for a parental contribution of £5.00 only.   
 
You can pay and grant permission for the trip using ParentMail PMX. Or alternatively sign and 
return the permission slip below together with the appropriate money. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs L Houldsworth 
Head Teacher 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Lowry Theatre – The Gruffalo 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the trip to The Lowry Theatre on  
Wednesday 13th December to see ‘The Gruffalo’ and enclose £5 parental contribution. 
 
 
Child’s name ………………………………………. 
 
 
Signed ……………………………………………… 
 
 


